
From: Brandon <summithill+8e4cb9ca-515@applitrack.com>
Sent: Sunday, July 7, 2019 11:50 AM
To: Theresa Wi�
Subject: Re: Regarding your Summit Hill School District 161 applicant portal account.
 

Hello Ms.Witt,

I'm sorry for the late response but this decision became more difficult as time progressed. I would 
like 

to thank everyone for taking the time to meet with me and answering all my questions but unfortunately, 
since our last conversation my financial situation has changed dramatically which forced my decision to stay 
with Cm201u despite wanting to join your district, I am truly sorry for any inconvenience this decision may 
cause and hope it will not affect any future 
considerations for employment.

Brandon McGriggs


